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Goodbye Kansas Studios receives VFX order for 
film project from new international client

Goodbye Kansas Studios has received an order from a new international 
customer for VFX production for a film. The value of the order amounts to 
approximately SEK 9 million. The project will start immediately and will run 
until the second quarter of 2026.

"We are especially pleased to have signed this VFX project, and have hopes to win additional VFX orders 
since we are beginning to see a recovery in the VFX market. The customer in this project signaled early 
on their desire to work with us, based on our outstanding capability to deliver high quality productions," 
says Stefan Danieli, CEO of Goodbye Kansas Group.

For further information, please contact:
Stefan Danieli, President and CEO, Goodbye Kansas Group
E-mail: stefan.danieli@goodbyekansas.com
Tel: +46 701 98 10 49

Goodbye Kansas Group
Goodbye Kansas Group is a provider of technology-driven visual content and develops solutions for 
visual effects (VFX), animation, game trailers and In-Game. The Group has some of the world's leading 
entertainment companies as customers. Goodbye Kansas Group is headquartered in Stockholm and is 
listed on Nasdaq First North Growth Market with Wildeco as Certified Adviser.
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